
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: What do you think about Values and Climate Change? 
 
From: Barry Clare Mathias   
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:05 PM 
To: northinfo <northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: What do you think about Values and Climate Change? 

 

Your communications are excellent. 

Thirty years is an important time period to aim for, but what can be achieved in the next five 

years is of interest to me. 

I am concerned about the following items and would like to see some action: 

           a) Tourism is a double-edged sword…it needs controlling…especially with regards to 

water, roads, short-term rentals, and enabling low paid workers to rent affordable properties. 

           b) Community: the increasing upgrading of small abodes to mega houses that are often 

left unused for most of the year does not engender community. 

           c) Further financial incentives to groups that can show they are contributing to our 

community. 

 

Good luck. We are happy to have such fine Trustees! 

Barry 

mailto:northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca



